
 

Dream Big and Believe with New Hampshire 

Rainbow!   
 

Mother Advisors, Rainbow Girls, Grand Officers, and Majority Members, 

 

This year I would like to add something new the Grand Assembly Program Book. It will be called 

something like “A look Back”. 

The plan is for everyone to send pictures of what you have done over the past year. 

It can be official events, organized events, membership events, meetings, fun time together or whatever 

has been happening. 

The goal is to be able to look at the program and show what we all do during the year, no matter how 

you are currently participating in our great Rainbow organization. 

The guidelines for submitting pictures: 

• Good quality picture – being able to see everyone’s faces. 

• What is happening in the picture (fun time, installation, etc.). 

• WHO is in the picture – if there is not a name, let me know reason why (does not want name in 

program). 

• Submit as many as you like, but understand that not all will be printed. 

• DEADLINE TO SUBMIT IS JUNE 1ST 

 

This is NOT to replace any ad you would submit. 

I look forward to seeing all the exciting pictures you send! 

 

Rainbow Love and Hugs, 

Mom Pam Traurig 

GA Program Coordinator 


